
 
 
 
 
 

Bangor Hydro District — PO Box 932, Bangor, ME 04402-0932 
Maine Public District — PO Box 1209, Presque Isle, ME 04769-1209 

 
August 31, 2021  

 
 
Re: Interconnection System Impact Cluster Study Results – Maine Public District (MPD) 
 
 
MPD Cluster Study Participants, 
 
 
Versant Power and its consultants have completed the first Interconnection System Impact Cluster 
Study (Study) for the MPD.   
 
The objective of this Study was to demonstrate whether the proposed distributed generation projects 
(Projects) will have a significant adverse effect upon the reliability or operating characteristics of the 
bulk power transmission facilities of Versant Power or New Brunswick Power’s transmission systems.   
 
Study results indicate that the Projects do not result in significant adverse impact on the reliability, 
stability or operating characteristics of Versant Power’s transmission facilities or the transmission 
facilities of New Brunswick Power. 
 
.  
Versant Power is continuing the interconnection process and will coordinate with those Projects that 
have paid their down payment to move forward with the design engineering phase. 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Megan Greenlaw  
Megan Greenlaw 
Manager, Interconnections 

 
      /s/ David Norman  
      David Norman, PE 
      Manager, Regulatory Support 
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